
Bologna Scorpions
Technology NEWSLETTER

             JULY/AUGUST 2023
Kindergarten and 1st Grade 

Students learned about the parts of the 
computer
● Monitor
● Keyboard
● Headphones
● Computer (hard drive)
● Mouse 

Students learned about the mouse
● How to single click & double click
● How to click and drag
● How to select items to be moved
● How to select multiple items at 

once 

2nd and 3rd grade

Students were learning about digital 
citizens 
● They discussed differences 

between a citizen and a digital 
citizen 

● Students discussed what makes a 
good digital citizen

● Students were able to explain ways 
to help one another in digital 
platforms (text, games, apps, 
classroom, etc.)

4-6th Grade 

Students were focusing on digital citizenship 
and cyberbullying 

● Learning about what bullying and 
cyberbullying look like

● How to prevent them from happening
● How to help themselves or others who are 

being cyberbullied
       Students also learned about private & personal 
      information and how to keep their passwords  
      safe in and out of school situations 

The beginning of the year is a time for 
our younger students are learning about 
the parts of the computer and the older 
students are working on digital 
citizenship concepts.  

Practicing how to move our mouse 


